
 

 

 
January 18, 2022 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 

Subject: RFQ No. :     2022-EPA-014 
Project Title     :   Caretaker Services for PNOC Staffhouse, Lamao, Limay, Bataan 

 
Attention: MR. ARIEL R. FERNANDEZ 

 Vice President for Operation 
Servicio Filipino, Inc. 

 
Dear Mr. Fernandez: 
 
This is to advise the Servicio Filipino, Inc. on the acceptance of its bid to undertake the 
aforementioned project in the amount of Two Hundred Fifty Nine Thousand One Hundred One 
Pesos (PhP 259,101.00), in accordance with our Request for Quotation Dated November 10, 2021. 

 
Contract Duration:  March 1 to December 31, 2022 
 

Kindly signify your agreement by signing on the space provided for below and return the other 
copies to us. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
ATTY. GRACIELA M. BARLETA 
OIC President and CEO 

 
             

CONFORME: 
 

________________________ 
(Signature over Printed Name) 
________________________ 

(Date) 
 
 

1/21/22


